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Kevin O’Kane is the licensee of WWDG-CA, Rome, NY.  The station has an 

application (BDCCTTL-20130903ABV) pending for a digital companion channel on 

channel 50, at Bridgeport, NY.  It is hereby requested to withdraw that application and 

submit the application herein for channel 28 as the digital companion channel for 

WWDG-CA. 

Attachment 1 is a map showing the location and contour overlap of the licensed 

protected contour and the proposed protected contour of the companion digital station 

which is proposed to located approximately 25 km from the licensed site. 

Attachment 2 are the summary results of a Longley-Rice interference study 

performed using the FCC’s ‘TV Process’ program on a Sun Sparc system which shows 

that no interference would be caused from the proposal herein.  It is noted that an 

application with file number BDISDTL-20120229AAH was removed from the study as 

that application has long since been dismissed. 


